Sample email to your MPP/MLA re Ofev access beyond IPF
To: MPP or MLA’s email address

Subject line: Now is the time to add nintedanib (Ofev) to provincial formularies

Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms. + MPP/MLA’s name
I am (insert your name), a constituent in your riding and I live with/care for someone with pulmonary fibrosis. 

This September, as part of Pulmonary Fibrosis Awareness Month, the Canadian Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation, will be sending an email to provincial health ministers and drug plan managers across the country, to advocate for access to nintedanib (Ofev) for all patients with interstitial lung disease (ILD) who would benefit, not only those with idiopathic pulmonary fibrosis (IPF). Currently, all provinces and territories provide coverage for this medication for those with IPF, but not for those with other chronic fibrosing ILDs. 

You can read the full text of this email, which includes the February 2021 recommendation from CADTH and INESSS that nintedanib (Ofev) be reimbursed for the treatment of chronic pulmonary fibrosing interstitial lung diseases (ILDs) with a progressive phenotype under certain conditions.
(Add a personalized version of this paragraph if you currently take Ofev or Esbriet) As a person with IPF, I am fortunate to have government coverage for an anti-fibrotic medication, which slows the progress of this life-altering disease, which has no cure. Add a sentence about what this means to you – i.e. gives me hope, helps me maintain my ability to breathe, live my life, care for my family, etc.  

I believe those with other forms of pulmonary fibrosis, who would benefit from nintedanib (Ofev), should have equal access to this life-altering medication, as those with IPF. The only other treatment option for pulmonary fibrosis is a lung transplant, which poses its own risks.

I urge you to contact our provincial health minister, or drug plan managers, and encourage them to move as quickly as possible on the recommendation of CADTH and INESSS to place nintedanib on the provincial formularies and ultimately to provide full coverage of this medication for individuals who need it NOW! 
I look forward to your response, along with a copy of your letter or email to others within your government that can make this change happen, in the very near future. 

Respectfully, 

Your Name 

Your address (so they can verify you are a resident of their riding)
